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May 13, 2020 
 
 
 
Mark L. Johnson Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

RE:  Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Affordable Movers, LLC 
Commission Staff Compliance Acknowledgement Letter 
Docket TV-190691 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

On September 30, 2019, the Commission issued Order 01 in docket TV-190691, approving 
Affordable Movers, LLC’s (Affordable Movers or Company) safety management plan and 
extending the Company’s provisional authority until such time the Company achieves a 
satisfactory safety rating. As part of Order 01, Commission staff (Staff) was ordered to conduct a 
follow-up investigation approximately six months from the date of the order. 

On March 19, Staff completed the follow-up safety investigation. The Company achieved a 
satisfactory safety rating. Affordable Movers received a $100 penalty assessment in Docket TV-
200256 due to a repeat violation discovered. The Company paid the penalty in full on April 30, 
2020. 

On May 12, Staff forwarded the results to Licensing Services to issue Affordable Movers 
permanent household goods carrier authority. 

If you have any questions, please contact Jason Sharp, Motor Carrier Safety Supervisor, 
Transportation Safety at Jason.Sharp@utc.wa.gov or at (360) 664-1238. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mathew Perkinson 
Assistant Director, Transportation Safety 
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